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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: Pirate Dress-up Day – Friday 1st October 

Next week, the children will be starting their new topic ‘Pirates Ahoy’. To celebrate our learning 

about pirates and Sammy the shark, we will be having a fancy dress party on Friday, 1st October 

2021.  Please provide a costume for your child to wear.  They can come to school in their costume 

and do not need to wear their uniform on the day.  Please see pictures below for inspirartion for 

our pirate day: 

 

 

 

 

 

We have talked to the children about their costumes. Dinosaurs are not for pirate day but mermaids 

can be! If you have any questions, please email the school office (office@barrowhedges.com) and 

it will be forwarded to your child’s teacher. 

Thank you for your support in this (the teachers will be dressing up too!) 

 

Kind regards, 

The Reception Team 
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